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10th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Students in Year 11,  

As mentioned in previous letters, we will be holding our Sixth Form Information Evening for all our 

internal Year 11 students on Thursday 16th November starting at 4.30pm.  

There will be a “subject fair” running from 4.30pm to 6.15pm.  You and your child will have the 

opportunity to tour the school site and speak with subject staff from different departments to enquire 

more about what it is like to study that subject at A-Level.  Subject staff will be on hand to answer any 

questions you have and to showcase what their subject has to offer.  You will be issued with a map of 

the school on your arrival which will outline the locations around the site for various subjects.  

Gates will open to parents and students at 4.30pm.  Parking is available on site.  All parents and 

students must report to the main school reception to sign in and collect the prospectus.    

At 6.15pm the subject fair will end and there will be a formal presentation in the main school hall 

where we will talk to you in more detail about joining the sixth form here at Beths.  We will also talk 

through the application process and offer advice on how to choose the right A-Levels.  

Please use the MS Form below to submit any questions you have about Sixth Form admissions.  

https://forms.office.com/e/NVLDrT5qkj 

Please be advised that all students must be accompanied by a parent/carer, and they must also be 

in full school uniform.  

I have attached to this letter a copy of the current Sixth Form options booklet which outlines the 

courses on offer and the entry requirements for the September 2024 intake.  

I hope you find the event useful in helping support your child with selecting their A-Level options.  

If you have any questions or queries, then please let me know.  We look forward to seeing you on 

Thursday afternoon.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr R McBeth  

Senior Teacher  

Head of Key Stage 4 and Head of Year 11 

mrmcbeth@beths.bexley.sch.uk  
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